
NITNC              Meeting Minutes                   October 11, 2022                      42 Attendees 

 

Terry Deno opened the meeting at 7:00 p.m. 

He reminded everyone of the Fall Curbside Pickup scheduled for tomorrow morning. 

Jeanine McKinney reported a balance of $6,587.45 in our account.   

The price to file the appeal of the Land Use Decision at the September 28th Hearing was $338.48.  

$249 was taken from the NITNC account.  Jeanine added $89.48 from her personal account to meet the 
required amount.  A motion was made to reimburse Jeanine for the money she added.  A vote was 
taken and the vote was unanimous to reimburse her $89.45. 

 

Mark Davies gave the Community Assembly Report. 

The combined CA / CC meeting was on September 29 via Zoom . Unfortunately, only 1 City 
Council member attend and one staff assistant.  Both had to leave early right after their 
presentation so no questions got asked or answered.  This was the poorest showing by city 
council in over the 5 years I have been attending and seems to generally reflect the city's lack of 
support for the neighborhoods. 

There will be a meeting on October 20th on the planned use of Community Developement 
Block Grant funds (CDBG) at West Central Community Center from 4:00 to 5:30 pm.  The city 
has been cited by the Federal Government for not using the funds in a timely manner and stand 
to loose these funds and future funds due to lack of timelyness.  It appears from the new 
directors comments, that all the work done at the District levels is being ignored or cast aside 
due to the lack of timelyness.  I encourage all NC Presidents and District reps attend this 
meeting. 

The Gonzaga School of Leadership will be conducting the Spokane Neighborhood Leadership 
Academy again next year.  Information sessions will be held October 17 and November 14 6:30-
7:30 pm at the NorthEast Community Center 4001 N. Cook.  The actual classes dates are: 
January 28, Febuary 25, March 25, April 29, May 20, and June 3.  Applications will close on 
November 30th. 

 

Our new Office of Neighborhood Services Representative was introduced, Annie Deasy. 

Five Candidates running for the November 8th Election each spoke for 15 minutes. 

 



Bob McCaslin—Spokane County Auditor                                       

John Nowels—Sheriff 

Michaela Kelso—State Representative, District 6. 

Al French--Spokane County Commissioner 

Maggie Yates—Spokane County Commissioner 

 

The next meeting is November 8, 2022. 

Terry Closed the meeting at 8:35 p.m. 


